
 

 

St Anne's 2018 Bike Ride 
 

Are you interested in taking part in next year’s fundraising bike ride? 

 

This annual event (now running into its eighth successful year) offers a unique opportunity to contribute 

towards our children's school, whilst at the same time offering a rewarding personal challenge. 

 

Next year event will take place between Friday the 8th of June and Sunday the 10th of June. The route 

(as yet undecided) will be suitably challenging but is open to all. As in previous years there will be a group 

training programme (beginning in January) that will fully prepare you for the event. All you need is a 

suitable bike and dedication. A good sense of humour also comes in handy!  

 

Want to have a go but aren't 100 percent sure if it's for you?  We have planned two social rides for you. 

These rides will leave the school gates at 9am and we will return in time for lunch. They will take place on 

Sunday the 15th of October and Sunday the 12th of November. Both rides will be conducted at a 

leisurely pace give you an opportunity to chat to others about their experience on previous rides and find out 

more about what to expect. Please ensure your bike is in a good condition and you come prepared for the 

weather conditions. A helmet is essential, as is money for coffee and cake! 

 

For more information please contact Daniel Gilchrist on 07886736038 or email 

dannogilchrist@hotmail.com. We also have a Facebook group (search “St Anne's Outdoor Pursuits’’) which 

I would encourage you to join. 
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